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 Softball was one game short of going to state. Great year. 

 School ended well.  Students and teachers survived another closing. 

 Senior parent breakfast was great on the 21st.  Excellent turnout.  

Graduation went fairly smooth except for the sound and placement of 

people giving scholarships.  Adjustments for next year are already being 

made. 

 Band Trip to Florida June 2nd to June 8th.  If you don’t see me here on the 

11th for the board meeting I must not of survived the trip. 

 Summer School beginning June 4th – July 3rd.  Summer school will be for 

credit recovery only grades 9-12. 37 students have been invited to attend. 

 The National FCCLA trip will be happening the week of July 8th – July 13th in 

Florida. 

 Will present recommendations for new hire’s for the upcoming year. 

 TAKS retest will be given during the second week of July. Kaci Griffith will be 

sending letters out to those who are scheduled to retest including Wallace 

students. 

 The following camps were held over the last couple of weeks: 

o Band Freshman Camp : 9:00 – 11:00 am May 30 – June 1st   

o Basketball Camp: 9:00 – 12:00 am May 29-April 1st 

o Baseball Camp: : June 4th – 6th  


